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Dear Addenbrooke High School Parents,

Welcome back! I trust your summer was what you hoped it would be. We have had a great first week. Everyone
should now have a laptop, their textbooks, and be able to access Infinite Campus and their Gmail.
We utilize Google Suite for Docs, Slides, Forms, and other various applications within the classroom. If your
student is missing any of the above items, let us know as soon as possible.

Great job on a smooth car line. Just a reminder, please do not utilize the parking lot to the east for any reason.
They called us yesterday to warn there was a car they were preparing to tow, but I believe it belonged to a
neighboring school.

Kudos on seeing that your children arrive in dress code. I know this is a sensitive topic for some teens, but we
believe it will benefit them both now and as an adult.

Please encourage your children to get back into a school year sleep schedule. It takes time to build up the
endurance needed for a full slate of classes, athletics, and work after the more relaxed summertime schedule.

The Addenbrooke website can be found at https://www.addenbrooke.org/ This is a great resource for finding
teacher emails, calendars, policies, etc. We do our best to keep it current so if you ever see something in need of
correction, please let us know. We are currently working on updating the faculty list so that is still a work in
progress.

Enjoy your weekend.
Mrs. Lamgo

Faculty Spotlight
Mrs. Laurie Adams
Biology, Geology & Astronomy, Anatomy & Physiology

Mrs. Adams has been an Addenbrooke parent since 2014. Her two children, Abby and Nate, have both graduated
from ACA.
For the first half of her career, she worked as a registered nurse, ending as Director of Surgical Services at St.
Joseph’s in Denver. She has a B.S. degree from University of Texas, Houston, a master’s degree from Texas
Woman's University and earned her teaching license from Western University in Gunnison, CO.
In the summers, her family is passionate about visiting national parks. This summer they toured four national parks
in Canada. Her favorite park is Olympic National Park in Port Angeles, Washington.

https://www.addenbrooke.org/


Upcoming Events

● September 5  No school - Labor Day

● Sept. 6 & 7 MAPS Testing

● September 8 High School Parents Classical Education Night

● September 14  All State Choir Registration Deadline

● September 17  Homecoming Dance  8-11:30 p.m.

Staff Job Opening:

We are in need of a paraprofessional in Academic Support to assist Mrs. Sassolino. It is a full-time job with
benefits. The job description can be found on Indeed. If you know of someone looking for a school year, school day
job, please send them our way.


